

Latino Donor Collaborative

2018 Board Member Retreat

The Latino Donor Collaborative Board of Directors meets annually to ensure the prosperity and continued success of its mission.

The LDC's 2018 Board Member retreat, graciously hosted by Pueblan Dignitaries, took place in Puebla, Mexico.

- The LDC discussed the Strategic Plan, prepared with the assistance of Boston Consulting Group. This two-day meeting truly culminated a joyful and hard-working process between the LDC and BCG.
- The LDC created a vision of how to change the narrative of Latinos and share with America, and the incredible contribution we all make.
- The LDC's best and brightest minds were put to work to create a road map to our LDC vision.

The LDC Board Retreat served as an opportunity for the executive team, board members, and LDC advisory network members to provide guidance and direction as the organization continues to grow.













